
Congratulations on being shortlisted! We received a record number of entries this year, which are judged by a panel of 
representatives from the main practitioner bodies, so being shortlisted is a huge achievement. You have demonstrated your 
expertise and high-standing in this area, and you should take this opportunity to promote your contribution and commitment 
to making a difference in family law.

What can you do to maximise the benefits of being shortlisted? Here’s our checklist so you can be sure to make the most from 
your accomplishment.

Book your table! Tables sell quickly at this event, so book yours early as we expect the event to sell out. The 
event offers an unparalleled opportunity to meet and network with other family law practitioners and forge 
great working and referral relationships with potential clients and collaborators.  
Visit www.familylawawards.com to book your table.

Use the official ‘Shortlisted’ logo we have sent to you electronically. This can be used on your website, in social 
media and in any communications with stakeholders.

Once the embargo has passed on the 5th September and you can talk about your achievement, use it as a 
reason to contact clients (current, past and potential) to share your success with them.

Use your social media accounts to announce the news and follow others who are also shortlisted. Don’t be 
afraid to get creative! The awards dinner is a great networking opportunity, so making virtual contact with 
others beforehand starts that relationship before you’ve even arrived at the event. Don’t forget to use the 
official awards hashtag: #familylawawards

Follow us on social media (@jpfamilylaw and @LexisNexisUK) to keep up with news, announcements and 
exciting developments, and retweet to your followers.

Mobilise your press team! Writing blogs on family law topics will get your brand in front of others  
working in this area and mentioning the fact that you are shortlisted for these prestigious awards will 
establish your reputation as a thought leader. You may also want to send out news releases to celebrate your 
achievement.
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